
From: Will Yauo [willyauo@seed.net.tw]
Sent: Monday, September 09, 2002 7:18 AM
To: Mike Kuo
Subject: Re: Tecom Co., Ltd., FCC ID:D6XBT3034, AN02T2197

Hi MIke,

It's very thankful for your reviewing our application.
We did test the output power was  tuned to max. output power during the
final compliance test.
We asked the manufacturer this question about the user manual.
They told us the user manual need to be modified as below

Supports 20dBm (Class 1) Output Power operating distance up to 100 meters.
change to ----> Supports 0dbm (Class 2) Typical output  power.

If you have any instruction, please advise us.
Thank you very much.
Best regards,
Will Yauo / ETC

----- Original Message -----
From: Mike Kuo <MikeKuo@CCSEMC.com>
To: Will Yauo (E-mail) <etcemi@seed.net.tw>; Will Yauo-Personal (E-mail)
<willyauo@seed.net.tw>
Sent: Friday, September 06, 2002 7:48 AM
Subject: FW: Tecom Co., Ltd., FCC ID:D6XBT3034, AN02T2197

>
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: CERTADM
> Sent: Thursday, September 05, 2002 4:15 PM
> To: 'mkuo@ccsemc.com'
> Subject: Tecom Co., Ltd., FCC ID:D6XBT3034, AN02T2197
>
>
> Notice_content
>  -------------
> Question #1: This device is tested in accordance with 15.249 requirement.
> In the user manual, it indicates that this device can support 20dBm
> Bluetooth Class 1 output power. Per Bluetooth specification, when the
device
> can support Class 1 output power ( 20dBm), the max. output power is 20dBm
> and the minimum output power is 0dBm.  Since this device is claimed to
> support Class 1 output, during the final compliance tests, the output may
be
> is not tuned to max. output power.  Please explain.
>
> Best Regards
>
> Mike Kuo/ TCB Certifier
> The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue
> on the above referenced application. Failure to provide the requested
> information within 60 days of the original e-mail date may result in
> application dismissal and forfeiture of the filing fee. Also, please note



> that partial responses increase processing time and should not be
submitted.
> Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed
to
> the e-mail address listed below the name of the sender.


